
We are currently looking for a new advisor!
Club and Individual APVMA Recognition form can
be found Here.

Important APVMA Reminders and
Updates! 

What's in this
newsletter:

Letter from
President:   2 

Search for a new
advisor  3

Our Patrons:  6

Social Media
Outlooks

4

American Pre-Veterinary Medical Association

APVMAAPVMAAPVMA
SUMMERSUMMERSUMMER

NEWSLETTERNEWSLETTERNEWSLETTER

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSdjCe4FucLg885dgYpAo40t0au3B_ADNsiW30yowJzpwKJOWA/viewform


Hello everyone, 

In preparation for the upcoming fall semester, I hope every one of you is enjoying
your last month of summer. We here at APVMA have several exciting
announcements regarding the content of our APVMA summer meeting. 

The APVMA summer meeting allowed for each board to determine its own goals for
the organization. Last June we meet at Cal Poly Pomona, where a new program was
implemented. This month we were able to launch our Delegates Program, were you as
our members are able to connect and communicate directly with the board. A second
exciting development is that the “President's Meeting” is officially being renamed
“APVMA Annual Business Meeting.” We hope that with this new name, we can
encourage many of you to attend the Annual Business Meeting. Attending the Annual
Business Meeting will give you and your club the opportunity to win a scholarship.
The AVPMA Board hopes to see many of you at our annual meeting this year! 

The most exciting news of all, the APVMA would like to officially announce Lincoln
Memorial University as the host school for the 2026 symposium. This has been a
huge accomplishment having a school reserved for the year 2026. We continue to
grow and plan ahead in order to ensure you as our members have the best experience
possible! 

Best of Wishes, 

APVMA President, Arely Navarro

Letter from the President:
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After many years of service and dedication to the
APVMA, Dr. Van Saun has decided to look into

retirement. With his retirement, we are now looking
for a new advisor to add to the Advisor Board of

Trustees. If you know an advisor that is dedicated to
this profession and wants to help make a difference
please send them our contact info pasted below. We
are excited to receive recommenders on who you as
our members feel that best fit to be an Advisor on

our Board.



American Pre-Veterinary Medical Association

Seeking A New Advisor

Contact us at



 apvmaexecutiveboard@gmail.com



americanpvmapresident@gmail.com



cbrundage@uwlax.edu



hardymankr@uwplatt.edu



rjv10@psu.edu



mailto:apvmaexecutiveboard@gmail.com
mailto:americanpvmapresident@gmail.com
mailto:hardymankr@uwplatt.edu
mailto:rjv10@psu.edu


To increase connectivity with everyone around the
country, the APVMA has now added two very popular

social media platforms. We now have TikTok and
Discord! Be on the lookout for new videos being posted

on our TikTok and add Discord to be connected with
more people across the country!



Starting on June 12th, the Executive Board will be
doing a TikTok takeover for one week! Be on the

lookout for these videos!



Discord can be used to connect with other students
across the country, ask questions, and ask for help

from other students regarding school work. 

American Pre-Veterinary Medical Association

New Social Media Outlooks

@apvmaprevet click the icon to be added

https://discord.com/invite/qjWBNPPEzW


APVMA Executive Board

President- Arely Navarro, americanpvmapresident@gmail.com

Vice President- Jazmin Delgado, apvmavicepresident@gmail.com

Secretary- McKenzi Clark, apvmasecretary@gmail.com

Treasurer- Emma Rose, ​treasurerapvma@gmail.com

Webmaster- Karen Hung, americanpvmawebmaster@gmail.com
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Stay Connected:
Have ideas on how APVMA can increase

member involvement?  Please let us know
through our Google Form
Website: www.apvma.org

Email Listserv: Click Here to be Added!

@apvmaprevets @apvma_prevets @theapvma

Do you have any requests for what you would like to see in the
newsletter? Do you have any interesting opportunities  for other

students? If so, please reach out to the APVMA Secretary, and she will add
it to the newsletter!

The Executive Board is working hard
to provide as many resources as we
can for everyone! We hope everyone
had a wonderful Spring Semester and

will have a fantastic summer!

click to be added!
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mailto:americanpvmapresident@gmail.com
mailto:apvmavicepresident@gmail.com
mailto:apvmasecretary@gmail.com
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https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSc-mP5XY9PGW5BolA4A2lQ2ijDi8LHDAy8OdExqDAE6ws3HLw/viewform
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Thank You to Our Patrons! 

We are currently working to renew our previous
patrons and we look forward to working with them

throughout the year! We couldn't do any of this
without the support of our wonderful patrons! 

https://www.aavmc.org/
https://pridevmc.org/
https://celabelize.com/
https://www.psbroker.com/
https://www.psbroker.com/

